
  
EAA Chapter 1378 Meeting Minutes 
October 20, 2015 
  
1. There were eleven (11) members attending:  Steve Glover, Danner Martin, Lonnie and Debbie 
Hitchcock, Jim Dorroh, Van Sliger, Wayne Hubbs, Jerry Nelson, Dewey Young, Ron and Alice Hurt.
  
2. A “thank you” was given to Lonnie and Debbie Hitchcock for bringing a fine barbeque meal for all to 
enjoy. 
  
3. Dewey Young had to leave for another meeting, and Wayne Hubbs gave the following Treasurer’s 
report: expenditures included $106.99 to pay for UCRA luncheon; $50.48 for Young Eagles office 
supplies; $10.99 for YE postage; and $80.34 for food.  Food Account balance is $759.60; Regular 
Account balance is $4,226.04; there are now 26 paid members; 4 members have paid 2016 dues 
  
4. The YE Rally at Livingston is rescheduled for Saturday, October 31st.  Additional volunteers will be 
needed for flying, registering, and for marshaling kids to & from aircraft.  
  
5. A question was asked about sponsoring another Young Eagles Rally on November 14 at KSRB. 
No decision was made. 
  
6. The next meeting will be on Tuesday, November 17 at 7 pm.  Officers for 2016 will be discussed 
and hopefully elected.  Danner Martin has volunteered to be the 2016 Chapter Treasurer; Steve 
Glover would like to only have one office, either Chapter Secretary or YE Coordinator.  Members are 
requested to consider volunteering for one of the officer positions. 
  
7. The date for the Christmas party is to be on Tuesday, December 15 at the meeting room beginning 
at 6 pm. 
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8. Suggestions were made as to possible uses of EAA Chapter 1378 funds:  EAA shirts for members; 
reducing dues from $30 per year to $10 per year; remodeling of the front-section of Hangar 1 for EAA 
use; purchase of a video/computer projector for programs. No decisions were made. 
  
9. Capt. Steve Neer (Commander) and Lt. Matt Isbell (Deputy Commander) gave updates on Civil Air 
Patrol activities in Emergency Services and Cadet Leadership. Lt. Stephen Glover talked about his 
training in July for becoming a CAP Mission Pilot. In addition, pictures of cadets doing aerospace 
education activities and cleaning up around the airport were shown. 
  
10. Meeting was adjourned. 


